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From: Ronda Wiltse R RS IRERIII T

Sent: Tuesday, DecembeO3, 2013 5:32 PM
To: CTPS _
Subject: Connecticut should require pet stores to source only from shelters or rescues (and

prohibit breeder dogs)

This should be common sense to anyone with a brain! If you have ever
gone to a shelter to see all the homeless pets being destroyed everyday you
would agree. | am amazed at how many people just drop their pets off
when they don't want them anymore. Puppy mills should not be encourage

to breed.

Ronda Wiltse




